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The Business Process Review report was 
received by Barkly Regional Council (BRC) 
at a Special Confidential Meeting yesterday.
Deputy Mayor Russell O’Donnell said as the 

matter is still in confidential business, Council 
is unable to make any further comment at this 
time.
“We are committed to creating a positive 

culture of transparency, accountability and 
empowerment at BRC,” said Deputy Mayor 
O’Donnell.
“Council is committed to working in the 

best interests of the community at all times 
and takes our charter and obligations to our 
community seriously.
“When appropriate, Council will be making further comment but until such time it will 

be business as usual delivering Council’s comprehensive suite of services to the Barkly 
community.”

Media enquiries to: tash.adams@barkly.nt.gov.au

- MEDIA RELEASE -
Issued Friday 13 January 2022

Update on Council’s Business Process Review

o Deputy Mayor Russell O’Donnell.


